
    
 

  

 

CAUTION: FRAUDULENT APPOINTMENT LETTERS 

 

 

It has been brought to the notice of UCO Bank that some fraudulent 

persons are misleading candidates by issuing fake appointment letters 

for joining in UCO Bank.     

 

The General public is hereby informed that direct recruitment in all post 

in UCO Bank is conducted by the Bank and /or through IBPS (Institute of 

Banking Personnel Selection). Notifications and results are made 

available on UCO Bank Official website www.ucobank.com and IBPS 

website www.ibps.in.   

 

Therefore, the General public is hereby cautioned/ advised against 

taking cognizance of such fake appointment letters/advertisements/ 

notification advertises or circulated through any other platform/ portal/ 

post or any other means other than Official website of UCO Bank and 

IBPS. It is clarified that UCO Bank is not liable/ responsible for any such 

fraudulent appointment/ offer letters.          

http://www.ucobank.com/
http://www.ibps.in/

